
	
  

	
   The United Kingdom attaches in Annex A to this contribution it response to the CWG Internet 
questionnaire on what actions have or are to be undertaken by the UK government in 
relation to each of the International Internet-related public policy issues identified in Annex 1 
to Resolution 1305. 

 
 The UK government supports a multi-stakeholder approach to Internet governance issues 

both in a national and international context. The UK government is a firm believer that the 
ITU Council Working Group on Internet Public Policy Issues should be open up to all relevant 
stakeholders who wish to participate, where we believe it would bring greater depth in 
discussions and output of the group moving forward.  

 
 For this reason, the UK looks forward to the open consultation which the Council Working 

Group has agreed will take place immediately after this consultation. By allowing all 
stakeholders to participate, we believe that the second conversation will provide a much 
richer and more informative set of responses from a range of perspectives. 

______________	
  

Council	
  Working	
  Group	
  on	
  international	
  
Internet-­‐related	
  public	
  policy	
  issues	
  

	
  
Third	
  meeting	
  –	
  Geneva,	
  3	
  –	
  4	
  March	
  2014	
  	
   	
  
	
   	
  
	
   	
  

3	
  February	
  2014	
  
English	
  only	
  

United	
  Kingdom	
  

UK	
  INPUT	
  TO	
  QUESTIONNAIRE	
  ON	
  ITU	
  RESOLUTION	
  1305	
  ANNEX	
  1	
  ISSUES	
  


